
State Sales Tax Exemption 
Date 
12/19 
As a public institution, the University is exempt from paying Indiana sales and use tax on items purchased for 
University use. Claimed exemptions must be allowed by Indiana code as determined by the director of Procurement. 
Individuals authorized to purchase items with University funds should not pay Indiana sales and use tax unless the 
purchase does not qualify for the exemption. 

Contact Procurement Services to request the issuance of Form ST-105, General Sales Tax Exemption Certificate, to a 
vendor in advance of any purchase on behalf of the University. 
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